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March 1st, 2021

Denfeld Nation Automation (DNA) Week 7 Update

Greetings,

To start our seventh week of build season, DNA began in-person practices! During practices this
week the build team worked on putting the turret of the robot back together as well as fixing the
wiring on the robot. The programming sub-team worked on getting macros to work for the
autonomous portion of the Infinite Recharge at Home Challenge.

After months of hard work, the business team completed the final edits for the Chairman’s award
and submitted it to the FIRST judges. The Chairman’s award is the most prestigious award that a
team can receive in FIRST. As well as working on Chairman’s, the business and build team
started drawing the game that they have designed, and worked on finalizing the presentation for
the Game Design Challenge.

We are very excited to be in the 2021 build season! In order to keep up with our progress, make
sure to check out our social media sites and stay tuned for the following weekly updates. We
would like to thank all of our sponsors for all of their continued support during this season.

We could not expand our knowledge and skills without your support!

Facebook- Denfeld Nation Automation 4009
Website- https://denfeldrobotics4009.org/
Instagram- dna4009

Twitter- (@dna_robotics
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